
ARTEE’s Resentment of DG (AIR) Letter dated 06.07.2016 for 
Withdrawing the Scale of Rs. 8000-13500 from Applicants of 

OA 514/2002 of CAT PATNA Upheld by Hon’ble Supreme 
Court. 

 
O/o DG (AIR) issued a letter No. 8/7/2014 S-IV (B)/ 431  dated 06.07.2016 about 
withdrawing the benefits of ACP in the Scale of Rs. 8000 -13500. This Attitude 
has stunned all EA/SEA and AEs and shaken our faith.  
 
ARTEE has taken up the issue at various levels. A letter addressed to Chief 
Executive Officer, Prasar Bharati has been handed over today (22.07.16) to 
express our resentment on this Negative and Anti Employee Development. 
 
If required we will not hesitate from going on Agitation on the issue. I met CEO 
and ADG(A), AIR and other Officers on the issue. 

 
Click here for the ARTEE Letter 

 
Click here for Annexure I 

 
Click here for Annexure II 

 
Click here for Annexure III 

 
Click here for Annexure IV 

 
Click here for Annexure V 

 
Click here for Annexure VI 

 

Umesh Chandra, 
President, ARTEE 
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